

Welcome to the Jungle!

May 2007

friend of mine stopped by recently and commented, "Boy, your neighborhood is going downhill." I was a little shocked, but I had to admit that he had a point. Every neighborhood has a few homes that look unkempt, but when I took a walk through our neighborhood later that evening, it was obvious that we had moved beyond a few. Brown and yellowed lawns, masses of weeds, clutter scattered about. It was looking pretty shabby.

One of the things that initially attracted my wife and I to this neighborhood is that the residents were interested in maintaining the "curb appeal". I believe it is reasonable to expect that we apply some weed & feed, turn on the sprinklers, and mow every week. After all, with the size of our lawns, this could hardly be called a difficult task.



So, take a look at your lawn this week. If it looks like it needs a little work, give it some TLC.:) ~ Andrew Hackman

Calendar

June 2 -Oquirrh Park Annual Mike and Eldon Breakfast @ the Clubhouse & at 6:30 that evening, The Pool Opening Party!!!

(Breakfast that morning will be \$3 per person or \$10 per family. We are also looking for a few volunteer cooks.)

July 3 - Fireworks at the clubhouse in the evening.

July 4 - Swimming, slip and slide, and pot luck at the clubhouse.

August 11 - Oquirrh Park Day! Breakfast, bike parade, carnival, and all the ice cream you can eat!

September 8 - HOA Block Dinners

October 31 - Hot Chocolate and doughnuts at the clubhouse on Halloween Night.

December 15 - Oquirrh Park Annual Holiday Breakfast with Santa Claus.

If you would like to be a part of the Activities Committee and help with these activities please e-mail Kory Scadden at mel2kor@aol.com

Recurring Activities

Playgroup Field Trips will be held each week. This is a great way to get to know others in the neighborhood who have kids the same age as yours.

Contact Anisa Scholes (253-1449; ryanisa@earthlink.net) for a calendar.

The Third Thursday of every month is a Craft / Scrapbook / Project "GIRLS NIGHT OUT" from 8:00 pm to 11:00 pm at the clubhouse. Contact Anisa Scholes for information.

The HOA Board

President
Amanda Covington
801.260.1049

Vice President Linda Auger 801.254.8734

Vice President Andrew Hackman 801.415.9665

Treasurer Scott Howell 801.386.5099

Secretary
Perry Bsharah
801.302.1326



FOR SALE

Our neighborhood poolside chairs are being sold for 20 dollars each. They will need new fabric, but the frames are in good condition

Contact any board member if you are interested.

Visit us on the web at:

www.neighborhood link.com/sjordan/oquirrhpark/

Newsletters, contact info, event dates, and more.

Our Clubhouse belongs to the community!

However, its *contents* are not to be removed from the premises. Weights, chairs, tables, vacuum cleaners, etc. are not to be taken from the building. Thank you for your cooperation!



Ready for your Home Makeover?

reat! Our community loves those exterior upgrades! Please, Please, Please, however, make sure you have looked through the CC & Rs to clarify that your exterior upgrade falls within the community guidelines. If you are at all doubtful, double check with the HOA board. In any case, all exterior changes need to be approved. We are sure YOUR taste is impeccable, but you never know when a neighbor might realize that a flamingo pink garage door is just the look your street needs



Some Parking Changes

arking is always going to be an issue here at Oquirrh Park. Our streets are just sooo narrow. Each HOA board has struggled with trying to balance safety, courtesy, and practicality.



Overnight parking, 1am to 5 am, is not allowed in Oquirrh Park. However, we recognize that there must be allowances for that as well. If you have a special need (moving, guests, construction, etc.), please contact one of our board members to get an overnight pass to place on your rearview mirror. Without this pass you may find your car booted the next morning (previously, cars were being towed). Boot removal is \$90. For boot removal, please call Snow Mountain Research and Recovery at 685-8300.

Exercise Etiquette

Please contribute to the usefulness, safety, and pleasantness of our workout room.

- Children under 16 are not allowed on the equipment. This is both for their safety and as a courtesy to others.
- Water should be the only drinks in the workout area. We have several red juice stains at present. Carpet cleaning costs money (and we all pay).
- No food. The scattered crushed cheerios are both an eyesore and a pest invitation.

